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Roberta DiMezza

From: Sandra Taylor <sandrat315@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 23, 2025 2:07 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Testimony in opposition of HB5436

Hello Chairman Craven and House Judiciary Committee Members, 

My name is Sandra Taylor, a resident of Johnston, RI and I am writing this testimony in opposition of HB5436 
that establishes the Rhode Island Assault Weapons Ban Act of 2025. I am for the 2nd Amendment and this 
infringes on that right.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
Sandra Taylor 


